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and safety, the protection of which is clearly, and solely, the responsibility
of the NRC under the Atomic Energy Act.

The nuclear power industry shares the Commission’s concerns regarding
the potential deleterious impact on safety that arbitrary or inappropriate
state economic performance regulation could have. For exampie, we have
advocated the elimination of SALP numerics) grades because this tool, designed
for internal NRC management’'s use, is being utilized as a numerical measure of
licensee performance 1n analyses conducted by states, outside organizations
measuring a licensee’'s financial viability, and others. We believe that the
Commission’s oversight of state economic performance regulations, as expressed
in the draft Pclicy Statement, 1s appropriate to ensure that the public
interest is not beliy disserved,

As the Commission observed in the draft Policy Statement, it is very
difficult to make precise determinations of when a performance-based economic
incentive can produce undesirable impacts on plant personnel or operations
which could adversely impact safety. A financial incentive or disincentive
that is directly linked to some quantifiable measure of nuclear plant
performance (e.g., a performance indicator) may impact the decision making of
personnel who can influence the indicator. Therefore. the improper
application of such an incentive has the 7otcnt1a1 to cause nonconservative
decision making by nuclear plant personnel. Since a nonconservative decision
potentially could adversely affect nuclear plant safety, any such financil
incentive should be selected and applied with great care.

One wa{ to minimize those negative aspects would be to ensure that the
focus 1s on long-term trends and overall performance. Further, the potential
misuse of performance indicators should be avoided; it would be a serious
mistake to tie an incentive, or disincentive, to one or more indicators that
do not measure performance in an appropriate, broad manner, Further, the
economic incentive (or penalty) should be applied according to a graduated or
proportional formula (i.e., without abrupt changes at an{ specific level of
performance) to help prevent a situation that could overly influence an
vperativnal Secivion. A rangs within which porfiitarcs 45 peithar vouarded
nor penalized (a dead-band) also should be considered, centered about the
desired or target level of performance, to allow for fluctuations in
performance that typically occur over time.

We appreciate the opportunity to comment on behalf of the nuclear power
industry and would welcome the opportunity to discuss our comments further
with appropriate NRC personnel.
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